
  

MARKHAM-THORNHILL 
COMMUNITY UPDATE 

MARKHAM-THORNHILL 

WORKING TOGETHER WITH YORK REGION 

My colleagues and I met with York Region Chairman Wayne Emmerson and 

his executive to discuss how we can continue working together to support 

growth and investment within transportation, affordable housing, and 

fighting climate change. York Region Police Chief Jim MacSween also 

joined us for a very important conversation on public safety and how we 

can continue to ensure that Markham-Thornhill is a great community to live 

in.  

The Markham-Thornhill Constituency Youth Council has remained very   

active in our community. Recently, the CYC hosted a successful park    

clean-up day to help keep our beautiful parks clean so they can be enjoyed 

by everyone! Our young people are both leaders of today, and tomorrow, 

and the Markham-Thornhill Constituency Youth Council is a great example 

of this!  

MARKHAM-THORNHILL  

YOUTH COMMUNITY CLEAN-UP DAY 



OUR PROGRESS 

SPRING 2022 PARLIAMENTARY SESSION 

MARKHAM-THORNHILL SPOTLIGHT 

CHERISH INTEGRATED SERVICES 
Cherish Integrated Services has been a pillar in Markham, supporting     

persons with developmental disabilities for over 10 years. Recently they        

received $550,000 (over $400,000 from the Government of Canada) in 

funding to upgrade their Denison Street Community Centre. The renovated 

Centre is now much more accessible for clients, and is also intended to be 

used as a community gathering space, to host events and programs that 

are open to the public. Projects like this benefit our whole community, and 

this funding will ensure that Cherish can continue their great work for years 

to come!  

From January to June, we introduced 20 bills on important issues including: 

further strengthening gun control, making housing more affordable,     

supporting seniors and persons with disabilities, and much more. 

Making life              

more affordable 

Supporting seniors 

Strengthening gun 

control laws 

Lifting more             

Canadians out of 

poverty  

• $10-a-day child care in the next four years, cut fees by 25% starting    

immediately, and deliver 50% fee reductions by the end of this year 

which will save Ontario families $6,000 per child on average.  

• Create 86,000 new child care spaces in the province, and ensure that 

all families in Ontario have access to affordable, high-quality and     

inclusive child care.  

 

ANNUAL SAVINGS IN MARKHAM-THORNHILL 

CANADA’S CHILD CARE PLAN 

WHAT IT MEANS FOR YOU AND YOUR FAMILY 

$17,520 $8,760 $2,604 

Annual Child Care Fee 

In 2020 

Annual Savings by 2022 

(50% Reduction) 

Annual Savings by 2026 

($10/Day) 

You save $14,916 


